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	Comments


Staff of the Public Utility Commission of Texas (PUCT) files these comments in support of ERCOT’s proposed language in Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 861.  Staff believes the language as proposed is consistent with the Commission’s discussion of Agenda Item No. 20, Electric Ties between the Electric Reliability Council of Texas and the Comiśion Federal de Electricidad or Other Electric Systems in Mexico, at the Open Meeting of December 14, 2017.  As Chairman Walker’s memo, filed on that agenda item, stated, “I believe ERCOT already has this authority embedded in its Standard Form Market Participant Agreement, but clarity on this point could be useful to the market.”  Staff believes NPRR861 provides that clarity.  A copy of the Chairman’s memo can be found at the following link: http://interchange.puc.texas.gov/WebApp/Interchange/application/dbapps/filings/pgSearch_Results.asp?TXT_CNTR_NO=46665&TXT_ITEM_NO=10 
	Revised Cover Page Language


None.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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